
  
   

Friends of Divine Redeemer,  

  

We are very excited to announce our major fundraising dinner auction of the year is scheduled 
for Saturday, April 5, 2025 at the Milwaukee Marriott West.   Our 2025 gala entitled “Sapphire 
Soiree” is designed to celebrate the 45th anniversary of our Lutheran school.  Divine Redeemer 
Lutheran Church and School is a community of over 800 families and over 500 students in our 
infant to eighth grade ECDC and elementary school.    

  

Divine Redeemer has been blessed with an ever-increasing attendance as people look for a safe, 
high quality learning environment for their children.  In 2024, we completed our new Early 
Childhood Development Center.  The spaces which previously housed our youngest students now 
need renovation to accommodate our increasing enrollment in the elementary school.  The 
auction proceeds will be used to renovate those vacated spaces and to enhance the safety and 
security of our campus.  

  

We would be very grateful for your sponsorship, donation of gift cards, products or services to be 
used in our auctions and raffles.  Divine Redeemer Lutheran Church and School is a nonprofit 
organization.  Your donations are tax-deductible with tax id 23-7246411.  

  

Thank you in advance for your generous support. 

  

Sincerely,  

  

The 2025 Auction Committee  

   

  


